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Welcome to SHMII-5!
iBienvenido a México!

On behalf of the SHMII-5 Organizing Committee, it is my pleasure to welcome you and thank you for
all your efforts for attending this event.

We have made arrangements so that this conference becomes an enjoyable and fruitul technical
and social gathering. Should you need anything, do not hesitate in contacting us.

| wish you a wonderful stay in Cancun.

Sergio M. Alcocer
Chair of SHMII-5 Organizing Committee




